Cemetery Trustees
9/4/18 Meeting Minutes

Meeting opened at 5:30 PM
Present were Chairman Susan Weeks, Charlotte Allen, Guy Pike, Sexton Greg Buck and Edwin Garrett.
Minutes of 5 June and 7 August 2018 were approved as corrected.

Edwin Garrett and Sue Weeks had just completed measuring some plots in an effort to determine how
many of Mr. Garrett’s family plots were left. More deed research will ensue.

Mark Eldridge was unable to attend. The Trustees voted to permit Chairman Weeks to authorize
payment of his bill when she receives it.

The Trustees voted to authorize payment of Sexton Greg Bucks bill of $445. Sue will speak with Dianne
about billing procedures for materials and the new cremation plot markers.

A recent burial brought out the need for an improved burial permit form. Guy will research other towns
forms and

draft a modified version for consideration. It was also noted that the Town clerk has a file that should be
in the trustees possession.

Sue noted that she will not be in attendance at the next meeting. Charlotte noted that the November
meeting falls on election day. It will be rescheduled.

Tree removal should start on Sept. 10 at the French Cemetery, Sept 11 at the Edgerley Blake Cemetary.

Charlotte has started cleaning cemetery signs which don’t require crossing private property. Graves,
Tuftonboro Corner,and Thomas have cleaned up nicely.

Public input/ attendance is always welcome.
Meeting adjourned at 6:10 PM

Submitted by Guy Pike, Secretary, Cemetery Trustees



